
Ted Forte
I organize frequent public star parties at Kartchner Caverns State Park and I am quite dedicated to
preserving dark skies. I urge you to consider the impact of the lighting plan for this new plant. A
secure and safe working environment can be achieved without detriment to neighbors quality of
life, wildlife or property values simply by adhering to the principles of responsible outdoor lighting.
Outdoor lighting should be designed to point down, avoiding skyglow, glare and light trespass onto
neighboring properties. Only the minimum amount of light necessary should be installed and it
should only be lit when in use. Use timers, motion sensors and full cut-off shielding. Be a good
neighbor. 96cy


